Copyright of FoundLetters.com

September 22, 2011
To,

Telecasting staff,

IBT News Channel

New York
Subject:  Mr. Matthew Forger to be Chief Reporter

Dear employees,

This is to inform you all with pleasure about Mr. Matthew Forger, who is going to join us from October 1, 2011, taking charge as the Chief Reporter in our channel. Mr. Forger was previously working with ABC channel in New York City for the past 5 years, and we feel privileged that he has chosen to work with us. 
Mr. Forger will bring about 15 years of experience with him in the tele and the broadcasting industry. He has extensive knowledge in small-business intranet systems with international exposure with a great professional history. He was working with many other leading channels like UCB, STAR, etc all over the globe and I am certain you all will be pleased to find as a part of our team.

Join me in welcoming Forger to our channel.

Thanks,

Robert Matthew

CEO

IBT News Channel
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